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Message: 

Dear Minister Martin, 

Please find attached a copy of the Agency’s response to your letter of 3rd 
March 04. This was posted to your office on Friday 1 gfh March 04. 

Regards, 
Karen Vaughey 
Programme Officer 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 
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Michehl Martin T.D., 
Minister for Health and Children 
Office of the Minister 
Department of Health and Children 
Hawkins House 
Dublin 2 

1 gth March 2004 Reg. No. 186-1 

Environmental Protection Agency 
An Ghnfomhoireocbt urn Choomhnd Comhstmoil 

PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 
Bosca Poist 3000, EastAt ChaisleBn Bhaile She&n 
Contae Loch Garman, Eire 

T  +353 53 60600 
F: +353 53 60699 
E: info@epa.ie 
W:www.epa.ie 

Lo Call: 1890 33 55 99 

Your Ref: 4037 

Dear Minister 

I am to refer to your letter of 3Td March 2004 in relation to the waste licence 
application, which is before the Agency in respect of a proposed waste incinerator to 
be located in the Ringaskiddy area of Cork harbour. Your letter has been referred to 
me for reply. 

As you are aware the Agency is in the process of examining and assessing this 
application with a view to determining whether to grant a licence for the facility or 
not. 

Your letter is being taken as a submission in relation to this application having regard % 
to the concerns of the residents as outlined in it. 

The issue raised in your letter is one that the Agency will consider in the context of 
assessing the application. You will appreciate that the licensing process is a quasi- 
judicial one, which the Agency must complete in accordance with the statutory 
provisions of the Waste Management Act and supporting licensing regulations. It is 
for this reason that the Agency cannot answer your query or express any views with 
regard to the licence application at this time. 

I should like however to advise that the statutory provisions governing the licensing 
process are very clear in that the Agency cannot grant a licence unless it is satisfied 
with regard to a number of matters including, that the activity concerned will not 
cause environmental pollution. 

Yours sincerely 

Paddy )&an 
Programme Manager 
Licensing Unit 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 
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